
 
 

Our Ref: ARN 

 

October 2023  

 

ALL YEAR 7 PARENTS/CARERS 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Re: Year 7 Theatre Trip Tuesday 5th December 2023 

 

On Tuesday 5th December, all Year 7 students will be given the opportunity to watch the live 

adaptation of Snow White. This trip is to take place at The Wolverhampton Grand Theatre, where the 

students will experience the magic of a live professional performance. 

 

The cost of the visit is £21, which covers transport, insurance and admission. As you can see this is 

very good value for tickets to the theatre and promises to be an excellent afternoon, which we hope 

all students will take full advantage of.  A reduction to this amount has however been applied to 

PP students. Please see your ParentPay account for details. 

 

Throughout the year, pupils will study a range of concepts related to live performance across their 

Arts lessons and therefore it is advantageous for your son/daughter to attend.  

 

In terms of travel arrangements, we will be leaving Dormston at 1.30pm to arrive for the matinee 

performance. Pupils will be having an early lunch break to enable them to eat their lunch before they 

leave, with Free School Meals pupils being provided for as usual. All pupils will be back at school by 

approximately 5.30pm (traffic dependent). We will ask all pupils to update you on the expected return 

time and will therefore be allowed to take their mobile phones. These will need to be kept in their 

bags and on silent during the performance. Please make us aware if your child will be unable to 

contact you during this time. It is the responsibility of Parents/Carers to arrange how their child 

returns home after they arrive back at school.   

 

Pupils will need to wear their school uniform. In the case of an emergency, parents may contact the 

school mobile phone on 07903593440. 

 

Payments can be made online using the ParentPay site. If you require activation information for your 

ParentPay account please contact us.  All payments need to be received by Friday 17th November. 

We would like all pupils to attend, so if you feel that you need any financial support with this trip then 

please email: arichardson@dormston.dudley.sch.uk  

 

Please be aware that any pupils who are behaving inappropriately in school before the trip, or not 

achieving what we would expect of them, will not be taken.  If this happens after payment has been 

made a refund will not be possible as we have to meet the costs regardless of how many pupils are 

going.  We ask for your understanding on this matter. 

  

Yours sincerely 

A Richardson  
Mr A Richardson 

 

 

 

about:blank

